
Scottish Water turn the taps
back on in Bruntsfield
Scottish  Water  have  told  us  everything  is  now  fixed  at
Bruntsfield:

Following disruption to water supplies in the Bruntsfield
area, repairs have now been completed and the water main is
re-charging.

Customers affected by disruption should be starting to see
their normal water supply restored.

Scottish Water worked during the night to restore supplies
following damage to a fire hydrant at Holy Corner yesterday
evening. A backfeed was put in place to provide customers
with an alternative supply, and a squad completed this repair
overnight.

Unfortunately when the water main was then re-opened a valve
broke earlier this morning, requiring a further repair. As a
result some customers experienced further disruption, and
bottled  water  was  made  available  while  repairs  were
completed.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused and are grateful to
customers for their patience.
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